

Republic of the Philippines

Department of Education

REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

November 28, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM

No.

1530

s. 2024

NEW REGIONAL DIRECTOR OF THE DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND NATURAL RESOURCES (DENR)

To:

Schools Division Superintendents

Regional Office Personnel All Others Concerned

- 1. Attached is a communication from the Department of Environment and Natural Resources, Region VIII, informing all concerned on the new leadership.
- 2. In view thereof, all official communications intended for DENR Region VIII shall be addressed to:

Arturo N. Salzar, D.M., CESO IV

OIC-Regional Executive Director Department of Environment and Natural Resources Regional Office VIII Sto. Niño Extension, Tacloban City

3. For information and guidance.

EVELYN R. FETALVERO CESO IV

Regional Director

Enclosure:

As stated

Reference: As stated

To be indicated in the Perpetual Index under the following subjects:

DENR

INFORMATION

NEW LEADERSHIP

AD-PS-EDR







Address: Government Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Telephone No.: (053) 832-5738
Email Address: region8@deped.gov.ph
Website: region8.deped.gov.ph





Department of Environment and Natural Resources Region VIII - Eastern Visavas

2024

MUA



DS UTITATILL # 832-0832

22 November 2024

EVELYN R. FETALVERO, PhD, CESO IV

Regional Director Department of Education Regional Office VIII Gov't Center, Candahug, Palo, Leyte

Dear Regional Director Fetalvero.

Isang makakalikasang pagbati!

Pursuant to DENR Special Order No. 2024-660 dated 07 October 2024 issued by Secretary Maria Antonia Yulo Loyzaga, please be informed that DIRECTOR III ARTURO N. SALAZAR, D.M., CESO IV is designated as the OIC Regional Executive Director of DENR Region 8.

As such, kindly address letters and other communications concerning our office to:

ARTURO N. SALAZAR, D.M., CESO IV

OIC-Regional Executive Director Department of Environment and Natural Resources Regional Office VIII Sto. Niño Extension, Tacloban City

We thank you for your continued support towards the cause for the environment and our Mother Earth.

Very truly yours,

Chief of Staff, Office of the Regional Executive Director